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From: sai ken

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2006 7:40 AM
To: cabeng@cab.gov.hk

Subject: Political Appointment

Dear Secretary,

The so-called "political appointment" is Just part of the bloody plan of a Big Government which
the CE is very keen on.

Hong Kong does not need it. Hong Kong's biggest problem that needs to be dealt with 1s the big,
VEry expensive government.

It is this big, very expensive government that drags the progress of the economy!
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